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Do you use technology to connect with others? 
  Skype? 

                     Social media? 

                    Online forums? 

                  Are you over 65 years old? 

We would love to hear your experiences! 
 

If you would like more information, or would like to take part of this research, please contact 
Gemma using the details below. 

Telephone: 0191 2156054  gemma.wilson@northumbria.ac.uk 
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